

## Wibsey Primary School North Road, Bradford, BD6 1RL Tel: 01274 678016/775545 Headteacher: Mr N M Cooper

16<sup>th</sup> February 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

Reading is an important skill for all children to master and is an area we are working on constantly to improve across school, both in terms of achievement and developing a love of reading for enjoyment.

Reading daily to your child at this stage in their development is just as important as them reading their school book to you. Sometimes though getting a child to read a variety of books can be a challenge, and costly, so we offer a weekly book library in Nursery for you to use.

We also have story sacks which are borrowed on a weekly basis to help you foster an enjoyment of reading and give you a different way to approach sharing books with your child. Each sack comes with a book and puppets linked to the story. While we do not have enough for each child to have a story sack each week we should be able let each child take a sack every 3 weeks.

We would like to invite you to a reading workshop on **Tuesday 28<sup>th</sup> February**. We are offering 2 sessions, one at **11:45am** for morning parents and the other at **12:25pm** for afternoon parents in the Reception unit.

As it is our annual Scholastic Book Fair in school that week we will also have some books available to buy.

Please complete the slip below and return to school by **Monday 27**<sup>th</sup> **February**. All Nursery children who attend the workshop with their parents or carers will be entered into a draw to win a free book. We look forward to seeing you at a workshop.

Mrs R Davies
English Leader

Reading Workshop – Tuesday 28<sup>th</sup> February 2017

Childs name \_\_\_\_\_\_ Class \_\_\_\_\_

I will be able to attend the workshop at 11:45am

I will be able to attend the workshop at 12:25pm